Important Notice from the E ;

United States Postal Service

Due to the ongoing extreme heat wave,
USPS may operate under modified hours
as temperatures rise throughout the day.
We appreciate your understanding and
apologize for any inconvenience this may
cause.

The health and safety of our employees is
our top priority. Thank you for your
continued support and patience during
these challenging weather conditions.



